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Objection to Planning Application for 150 Abbey Road, London NW6 4SR

2023/2051/P

Dear Planning

| live at Kingswood Court, behind the building in question, which backs onto our flats and is
visible from our block...

I wish to raise my Objection firstly to the noise and mess emanating from the site, the
disturbance that has been caused in the area of late means all local residents like me are
putting up with many local building projects locally at the moment... While | agree some
would be very beneficial for local housing etc, in the long term, | cannot say that a
conversion and disturbing the look of the roof at 150 Abbey Road would be one of them...

| feel this would cause more overcrowding in the surrounding area, and cause congestion
with parking places which are already few and difficult to find here...

| believe there may be concerns with the number of dwellings in one house which | think are
far more than usual for these buildings..

This is a Conservation area and | sincerely object to construction and alteration of the roof
which is clearly visible from many of the blocks in the area including my own block ...

This is the first of the Georgian houses of the iconic Abbey road and should contain and
carry the splendid grandeur of the road in question..

Thank you

Mark Pampel

7 Kingswood Court
48 West End Lane
London

NW6 4SU






